
18.4.22 – 22.4.22

Interested in an opportunity? 

Please see Mrs Dawson for more info or support.

Job Fairs in the Social Care Sector
There are several upcoming job fairs in the Social Care sector hosted by the Scottish Government and the 

Department for Work and Pensions. These events will give you the opportunity to meet with potential 

employers and to learn just how diverse a career in social care can be. Upcoming job fairs will take place 

on Thursday 21st April, Monday 25th April, Wednesday 4th May and Wednesday 11th May. Please see me 

for further info if you would like to attend.

Summer Job Opportunities with ACS Clothing Ltd
Two opportunities for anyone leaving school and looking to move into a career in Sustainable Fashion. One 

job in warehousing and another in the fashion rental process. Both positions are full time, starting in July and 

the rate of pay is £9.90 per hour. If you are interested and would like further info please see me asap!

Skills Class Feedback
This year you undertook a new Skills for Learning, Life and Work class that was designed to prepare you 

for life after school. This class gave you the opportunity to learn and develop skills that might not always be 

taught during everyday lessons. If you have not already done so, please complete the Microsoft Form by 

scanning the QR code below to provide feedback about the lessons in order to help us to enhance the 

course for next year's S6.

Good Luck!
I would like to wish you all the best of luck with your exams and I look forward to

seeing those of you who are returning in June. 

“It always seems impossible until it is done” – Nelson Mandela


